
   
 
 

SAMPSON COUNTY EXPOSITION CENTER 
PUBLIC NOTICE #1 

 
 
DATE: March 13, 2020 
 
Following the recommendation of the NC Department of Health and 
Human Services (NCDHHS) Sampson County is canceling all events 
scheduled to be held at the Sampson County Exposition Center beginning 
at 8 am on Sunday, March 15, 2020 through Tuesday, March 31, 2020.  
 
Sampson County Officials will closely monitor the situation and will 
update and advise the Sampson County Exposition Center’s clients, as 
well as the general public regarding the potential impact to events 
scheduled for the month of April 2020. 
 
While there have currently been no confirmed cases of COVID-19 in 
Sampson County, this cancellation is a preventative measure to ensure 
the safety of the public and to be responsive to recommendations by 
Governor Roy Cooper and NC DHHS regarding Mass Gatherings, 
Community, and Social Events of more than 100 people.  
 
The Sampson County Exposition Center will continue to work with NC 
DHHS and Sampson County Public Health officials to closely monitor the 
situation and work in the best interest of our citizens. 

 
For more information, contact Sampson County Exposition Center at (910) 
592.6451. 


